TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
MINUTES OF ACTION TAKEN AT THE WORKSHOP
MONDAY, MAY 7th, 2018

The Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled workshop meeting on Monday, May 7th, 2018 at 7:30 PM.  Four of the five board members were present: Joseph Norton, Mary Weinberger, Linda Eurich and Paul Coughlin.  Mark D’Agostino was absent.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board discussed their agenda items for the Thursday regular meeting that included the following: the solar energy local law and SEQR, the master plan, Building Safety and National Police week proclamations, Rec. Director and assistant and a new IT support firm.

A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Paul Coughlin, to approve the Lions’ and the Grange’s use of the Town Hall property for their annual June 9th Flea Market.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.

The Stanford Business Association asked the Board to have Assessor Steve Gotovich explain the recent increases in everyone’s assessment at the regular Board meeting, Monday, May 14th. 

With no other business, the Board meeting adjourned about 8:45 PM.



_______________________________
Ritamary Bell
Town Clerk
